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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the report transmitted in the note by the
Secretariat entitled “International expert group meeting on the theme ‘Indigenous
Peoples in a greening economy’” (E/C.19/2024/4) and urges Member States to
integrate the proposed innovative practices and sustainable economic models
into national policies while supporting Indigenous entrepreneurship with a view to
upholding traditional knowledge and sustainable development.
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